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Recently, there have been rumors swirling that power couple
Beyoncé and Jay Z were headed for splitsville. As reported by
E! Online, the two put that gossip to rest when they kissed at
the 2014 MTV Video Music Awards as the rapper presented his
wife with the Michael Jackson Video Vanguard Award. Beyoncé
thanked God, her daughter Blue Ivy, her husband, her fans, and
MTV for this award and couldn’t hold back the tears.

What are some ways you can support your partner’s career?

Cupid’s Advice:  

The human race is a self-centered one. We want others to pity
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us in times of need or to praise us in times of joy. When you
are in a committed relationship, that attitude must change in
order for your partnership to stay strong. Here are three ways
to support your partner’s career and show how much you truly
care:

1.  Surprise  them:  If  your  partner  receives  a  promotion
at their job, surprise them with a nice dinner or even a
simple  card.  Anything  to  say  how  proud  you  are  of  this
exciting  announcement  will  make  the  promotion  even  more
special.

Related Link: How to Handle Being More Successful of Your
Partner

2. Lend an ear: If your partner is worried or stressed about a
project at work, take the time to actively listen to their
concerns. Allowing them to vent will show them that you really
care about what’s going on and that you’re there to help them
work through any issues they may have.

Related Link: Celebrity Athletes and the Women Behind Them

3. Plan a date night: If your partner loses their job or even
just has a really rough day at the office, take them out for a
night of fun and relaxation. Put off discussing the tough
situation until tomorrow, but don’t put it off for good. If
needed, help your partner in their job search. No matter what,
be positive — tomorrow will be a better day!

What have you done to show your support for your partner’s
career? Please share below!
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